
Park County 4-H Council Meeting 

Tuesday, January 15, 2019 

Grizzly Room of the Library in Cody, Wyoming 

 

Board of Directors Present:  President Pete Foley, Vice President Angie Erickson, Treasurer 

Heather Morrison, Cody Member at Large Tiger McNeil, Powell Member at Large Travis 

Mehling, and 4-H Educator Tycee Mohler. 

General Membership Present:   

 

Meeting began at 6:50 PM 

 

Board of Directors agreed they liked the hybrid method that was suggested during the listening 

session.  The council could have four face-to-face meetings each year with the remaining ones 

being conducted via conference calls.  They can ease into using committees to plan the bigger 

events in the county like The Big Event, Achievement, etc. 

 

The board of directors like the idea of inviting leaders and members – possibly clubs could take 

turns being the guest of honor at meetings.  This would help clubs become familiar with the 

Council, as many leaders and members are not aware of it. 

 

The volunteers would indicated they would be willing to serve on the council will be contacted 

as to what position they are willing to serve in, and a ballot will be sent out next week.  It was 

discussed to add a communication coordinator position. 

 

4-H Educator Tycee Mohler asked if club packets were received in the mail.  Angie and Heather 

indicated they had received theirs.  Angie suggested receiving them in a Word document or PDF 

format to fill out on the computer and to get them at the beginning of the 4-H year to fill out as 

the year goes on. 

 

It was suggested a few times in the listening session to have club leaders meet to share do’s and 

do not’s, what works best for their club, etc.  Possibly county fair would be an option since most 

are there and not another trip. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Angela K. Erickson 

 

Angie Erickson, Vice President 


